
TRF INTERNATIONAL POSTAL MAIL ALERT 
 

It appears that many countries in the world are being blocked from sending postal mail to the United Sates of 
America due to technical issues with the Tariffs. 
TRF suggests that you keep your current Student bimonthly mailing labels or Probationer monthly reports in an 
envelope with you, until this international issue is resolved. 
Members will not be penalized, but must inquire regularly with their postal system as to when the blockade will 
be lifted, at which time you must send them to HQ in Oceanside.  
 
TRF Administration 


